
 

  

  

Nov 2nd 2023 

Dear Parents and Students, 
 
Term I has been busy for all of us with various back to back activities that has kept all the students 
occupied. We have had Upper Secondary Debate, Tug of War, our Halloween & STEM carnival, and 
lastly TanarataMUN that was held last weekend in our campus. A total of 185 student delegates 
attended from various other International school and colleges. Our keynote speaker wrote an 
article on our MUN. Please see the link below.  
 
https://newswav.com/A2310_c1f6ef?s=A_xpSLl95&language=en 
 
For the uninitiated, Model United Nations is a simulation of the United Nations, where students 
from all over come together to discuss and debate global issues. Our team of students did an 
excellent job debating and they won several awards for their participation. Please follow us on our 
various social medias for regular updates.  
 
The last event, as we move towards our midterm break is our Swimming Gala. Mid-Term Break as 
per our Academic Calendar is from 4th till 13th November. The Admin office will remain open during 
the break from 9 am till 3pm till 9 November. We will be closed on 10th and 13th for Deepavali.  
 
Tanarata’s Swimming Gala  

Our Swimming Gala is for students from Years 3 to 11.The gala will be held tomorrow, 3rd Nov at 
the Bukit Jalil Aquatic Centre from 8:30am to 1:00pm.  An e-invite and schedule has already been 
sent to your email address. Please check your inbox and spam folder. The swimming competition 
for students in Year 1 and 2 will be held in school in Term 3. We will notify you before the date, so 
that you may come to cheer your children. Year 1s and 2s begin their midterm break tomorrow 
effectively.  

With the help of the TCC, we have arranged for food for all of our students, both participants and 
spectators. We weren’t allowed to set up food stalls, at the venue unlike in the past when the TCC 
does food sales for parents. Those who come in to cheer may buy food from the cafeteria at Bukit 
Jalil. We ask that your child's transport operator send them directly to the venue. This will help to 
reduce traffic congestion and ensure that all students arrive on time.  

  

https://newswav.com/A2310_c1f6ef?s=A_xpSLl95&language=en


We encourage all students to participate in the gala, regardless of their swimming ability. It is a 
great opportunity to have fun, be active, and show off their skills. 

Here are some important things to remember for tomorrow;  

 All students must wear their school swimming costume when swimming. 
 Students should bring a towel, sunscreen, and a hat. 
 Students should arrive at the venue at least 30 minutes before their first race. 
 Parents are welcome to attend the gala and cheer on their children. 

We look forward to seeing you there! 

Thank you for your continued support of our school. We look forward to a great year! 

  

Barnali Guha 

Principal 

 

 

     Dates   to   Remember   ! 
                 
                             3rd Nov              Fri                      Swimming Gala 
                             
 
                            4th Nov -13th  Nov                        Mid Term Break/Deepavali Holidays 
 
 
                             17th Nov           Fri                       Deepavali Assembly 
 

 

  

 


